
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
10 October 2019 

 
 

DISPATCH OF TARGET’S STATEMENT  
 

 
 

 
 
 

The Board of Metgasco Ltd (ASX:MEL) (Metgasco, or, the Company) advises that the Target’s 

Statement in connection to the off-market takeover bid for Metgasco by Melbana Energy Limited (ASX: 

MAY) has been dispatched to all shareholders yesterday, Wednesday 9 October 2019.   

 

Contact and further information: 

 

Metgasco welcomes shareholder communication and invites all interested shareholders to make 

contact at any time. 
 

 

 

ENDS 

 

 

 

 
 

For further information contact: Metgasco Ltd ACN 088 196 383 

Philip Amery  Level 12, 680 George Street, Sydney NSW 2000 

Chairman      Tel:+61 2 9923 9100      Fax: +61 2 9959 5387 

+ 61 402 091180 info@metgasco.com.au  
philip.amery@metgasco.com.au   
 www.metgasco.com.au  

Ken Aitken  

Chief Executive Officer   
 

+61 2 9923 9100 
ken.aitken@metgasco.com.au   
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